
Dear Colleagues,

I am proud to say hello again to you with the second issue of 2014 of the Bezmialem Science, the scientific journal of our uni-
versity.

Firstly, I thank our esteemed readers sending articles to our journal and our referees allowing us to make a quick return to you. I 
would like to emphasize that it is impossible for us to achieve international standards without your support.

In the event that you submit your article to our system from the website of our journal, which desires to be indexed in national 
and international databases in a shortest time with its scientific content and high impact, your article will be evaluated promptly 
and the articles accepted will be published on our website with their proofs and assigned DOI numbers.

Recognition of our hospital, which has been known since 1843 and is a trustworthy hospital, among the scientific community is 
our biggest goal and desire.

Our journal accepts submissions for publication from both Turkey and abroad.

Best Regards

Adem Akçakaya, MD, Prof.

Editor
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